Exhibit 23



error in GLA 10-21 email notice

Time: Mon, 23 Oct 2017 00:09:31 -0600 (MDT)
From: 'K Rakela"” <k.rakela@runbox.com>
To: *info" <info@glamontana.org>
CccC: *Alannah Griffith" <Alanah@GriffithLawGroup.com>
Subject: error in GLA 10-21 email notice
Attachments: msg-22671-455.html (2k)
L
October 22, 2017
To: GLA Board
From Kathleen Rakela
Re: GLA VOTE

Dear GLA Board,

I am in receipt of your emall notice sent to me October 21, 2017. I want to point out an error in this email which said,
"The board, however, cannot fully accept your compromise to send a letter from the board to Members stating that your
name should be written in on the new ballot, as presented in your email of October 13."

I never asked you to write my name on the new ballot. Here is exactly what I asked for; “It is currently disputable if
Kathleen Rakela was a member in good standing at the close of the filing period for the mailed ballots. However, there is
not a dispute at this time that Kathleen Rakela is now a member in good standing and eligible ONLY as a write-in
candidate to the GLA Board. Therefore, if you would still like to vote for Kathleen Rakela, you can ONLY do so by writing
her name In on the ballot as a write-in candidate and checking the appropriate box. For those who have already cast their
ballot and would stil like to vote for Kathleen Rakela please fill out the enclosed new ballot. You can ONLY vote for her as
a write-in candidate due to this discrepancy.*

As you can see from my statement above, I never asked you to write my name on the new ballot, 1 only asked you to
properly inform the members that I am now in good staring and eligible as a write in candidate. It takes no extra funds of
what you are spending to notify the members properly. Under GLA Articles of Incorporation Section 8 and Bylaws Article
VI C, it is your duty to notify that I am now eligible as a write in candidate,

Your draft letter that you plan to send to South Glastonbury Landowner’s is confusing and will mistead people. Your
statement, “If you have sent in a previous ballot and wish to change your vote, please vote again using the revised baliot
and mail it,” is one example. People who don’t wish to change their vote for me may forego writing me in because they
will believe their old ballot is acceptable.

Therefore if my reasonable request to notify members of my eligibility as a write in candidate, as explained in my fast
communication, T will have no other option but to move forward with claims against the GLA board.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Rakela
406-222-0430



